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‘Meet the Teacher/Key Worker’ 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

I am delighted to invite you to our ‘Meet the Teacher / Key Worker’ evening which will take 

place in person on Wednesday 31st August from 5pm to 7pm.  

This is a great opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher/key worker on an 

informal basis, learn a little bit about what your child will be learning this session and see 

some of the resources they will have access to. No formal presentations will be taking place 

so you are welcome to drop in anytime between 5pm and 7pm and I would encourage you 

to bring your child with you. The whole school as well as the ELC Class are participating in 

this evening.  

This event is in addition to the traditional parents’ evenings which will take place on 

Wednesday 12th October and Wednesday 8th March this session, and thus no individual 

progress report will be given to parents for individual children by teachers/key workers at 

this event. Any individual matters should be discussed at parents’ night, or parents / carers 

are always welcome to call the school office to make an appointment to discuss any 

pressing matters.  

We are very excited about welcoming you to our first in person whole school event since 

2020 and I look forward to seeing you all there.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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